
September 29, 1976 

Dr. Norman Lamm 

President 

Yeshiva University 
500 West 185th Street 

New York, New York 10033 —
_
—
 
= 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

COLLEGE OF 
CLIUCATION 

610 WEST 112TH STREET 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10025 

PHONE: (212) 663-7200 

On behalf of the Faculty and Trustees of Bank Street College, by 

I wish to extend congratulations to you on your appointment as President a 

of Yeshiva University. We sincerely hope that your service to the uni- py 

versity will be professionally rewarding to you and to those you serve. ee 

Sincerely yours, 

Francis Roberts 

President 

FR/cyr .


